JACOBSON SILVERSTEIN WINSLOW ARCHITECTS

June 15, 2001
To Whom It May Concern:

D&H Construction recently completed our new office annex in a very professional and
expert manner. We gave them a difficult assignment:

1. Build the structure in a very tight, restricted space, with very limited access, being
overlooked by the surrounding concerned neighbors.

2. Work in a manner that disturbs the ongoing operation of our existing office as little as
possible.

3. Come up with creative solutions to unforeseen problems, such as pumping sewage
and rainwater back up to the street.

4. Do high quality work that will stand up to the scrutiny of the 10 architects in our
office.

5. Do it within our tight monetary budget.

6. And, finally, do all this in a very short, strictly limited time period.

We will be grateful for their good work for many years to come, and give them our strong
recommendation as outstanding contractors.

Yoyrs,truly,

Max Jacobso
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